
Dear Elementary Level Families,  

 

We are so excited to open our doors to you and your children in just a few weeks! We feel 

privileged to share these important years in your family’s life with you and look forward to 

delivering the highest quality educational experiences for your entire family.  

 

Please visit our 2024-2025 Welcome Page, to find all the forms you will need to submit before 

the first day of school and our After School Enrichment Page, to find the after-school class 

descriptions, times, and prices. Please review the digital Parent Handbook where you will find 

important policies and procedures to be aware of. 

 

There are some important dates for you to be mindful of coming up:  

 

• Monday, August 19th: We will have a NEW Family Orientation at 6:30 PM. All new 

families including ALL rising kindergarten families are required to attend.  

 

• Tuesday, August 20th: Parents and children are welcome to stop by your child's 

new class and meet your child's teacher. 

 

• Wednesday, August 21st: The first day of school! You may walk your child to their 

class. (After this day we will start all together each morning in the chapel.) 

 

• Friday, August 23rd: We will have our first Family Shabbat. Everyone is encouraged 

to attend and check out our Enrichment programs afterwards in 

our Welcome Center. 

 

 

We can't wait to welcome you soon! 

 

Best, 

Stacy Penson  

Elementary Level Director 

 


